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The Open Day was officially opened on October 22, 2015, by Prof. Peter K’Obonyo, the Deputy 
Principal, College of Humanities and Social Sciences, on behalf of the Vice Chancellor of the 
University of Nairobi. 

  

  



In his speech, Prof. K’Obonyo lauded the Campus for holding the Open Day to publicise the 
existence, and programmes, of the University of Nairobi in the region. He promised that more 
programmes would be introduced depending on demand, especially once the University of 
Nairobi building is completed. 



  



The occasion was also graced by Prof. Julius Ogeng’o, the Director of the Centre for Self-
Sponsored Programmes (CESSP), Prof. H. Ochanda, Deputy Principal, College of Education and 
External Studies, Mr. Jeckonia Odumbe of the Centre for Open and Distance Learning and senior 
staff from the various schools and faculties of the University of Nairobi. Two high schools, Moi 
Girls Kamusinga and Vihiga Boys attended the Open Day. The latter school provided 
scintillating entertainment for the guests. 

 


